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23 February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re-opening of school on 8th March 

Firstly, I would like to share my thanks to everyone for your continued efforts 

supporting your children during the past couple of months.  

Following the government’s announcement yesterday, that schools will re-open and 

all pupils will return to face-to face education on 8th March, I am aware that you are 

keen to know how the return to school will take place at Sandy Hill Academy. 

We will be working closely with Aspire Academy Trust central team, as always, and 

are currently in the process of analysing the latest DFE guidance, to plan for the safe 

re-opening of our school. 

I, along with the whole staff team, very much look forward to the 8th March, 

welcoming the children back to Sandy Hill for the remainder of the academic year 

and being able to provide an environment full of happy learning opportunities for 

all. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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